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Two–Way Street Conversion Postponement 
 

 On September 6, 2016, Alpena City Council 
authorized the conversion of all one-way streets to two-
ways between Chisholm Street and the River.  Since that 
time, City staff has been working to coordinate the various 
contractors, MDOT, and City crews responsible for the 
work.  The intent was to complete the project 7-10 days 
prior to the Huron Discovery Tour, which will be held 
October 7-9.  With less than two weeks to that deadline, it 
is no longer possible to assure completion within the time 
remaining.  The later we move into October, weather 
becomes less predictable, making completion of the work 
increasingly problematic.  Consequently, implementation 
of the two-way street conversion is being postponed until 
2017. 
 

 Any questions may be directed to Greg Sundin, 
City Manager, at 989-354-1711 or gregs@alpena.mi.us.  
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